
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during 

their meeting on July 11, 2023 at 5:00 PM at the Weber Center located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden 

on the first floor in the commission chambers. 

Notice is hereby given that the Ogden Valley Planning Commission will hold a public hearing during their 

meeting on July 18, 2023 at 5:00 PM at the Weber Center located at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden on 

the first floor in the commission chambers.  

The following item will be considered at both public hearings: 

 

ZTA 2023-04: A county initiated ordinance amendment to implement water wise landscaping regulations 

that align with the Weber Basin Water Conservancy District turf removal incentives. 

 

Questions or comments regarding this proposal can be sent to Steve Burton at 

sburton@webercountyutah.gov.  


